
 

 

 Mayor Rich Hofeld, 

 

    After numerous meetings with you and your staff as well as LaVoute in downtown Homewood i am 

very close to signing a lease with them. Me and my team look are looking forward to this new addition 

of fine dining steak , seafood, and pasta in the current Lavoute Space. I am requesting a full service 

liquor license as well as a gaming licence to operate our new business 2034 Ridge Rd. The name of our 

new establishment is 69 PRIME.  

 

Sincerely 

Paul Spass 

 

 


